120 North Essa Street, Lake Park, Georgia 31636

City Hall 229-559-7470
Fax 229-559-7499

October 30, 2015 @ 7:00 PM
Public Hearing Minutes

This final Public Hearing to consider tax millage rate for 2016 was called to
order by Mayor Schindler at 7:00 PM on October 23, 2015. Those present,
Mayor Schindler, Mayor Pro Tem Ronald Carter, Council Member Paul
Mulkey, City Clerk, Maintenance Supervisor Jeff Patterson, and newspaper
personnel.

Mayor opened the floor for anyone whom wished to speak in favor or in
opposition of the 6.552 tax millage rate which is a 0.68 increase, there were
none.

Mayor then read aloud a letter that was submitted by city citizen Mary Jane
Yorke, 500 Occan Pond Rd. (see attached)

There being no further business of this Public Hearing, hearing was closed
at 7:05 PM.
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